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IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Manage your Authorized Devices on RHB Mobile Banking App today! 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

As part of our efforts to enhance security and protect your online transactions against fraud, starting 15 

April 2023, you will only be allowed to register ONE authorized device as your “Primary Device” on the new 

RHB Mobile Banking App. We will remove any device that is tagged under the secondary listing effective 

15 April 2023. 

 

For maximum security, please review your authorized devices and remove all your non-primary devices. To 

manage your authorized devices, follow these steps: 

1. Log in to RHB Mobile Banking App and tap on "Settings" at the top left corner. 

2. Click on "Security" and select "Authorized Devices." 

3. Go to "Other Devices" and select the device you wish to remove or make as primary. 

 

Regards, 

RHB Bank 

 

 

 


